
Get Excited for a Virtual Talent Show – GT’s Got Talent! 

Mayor David Mayer and Council are excited to announce a virtual talent show, GT’s 

Got Talent, that will premiere on March 13th, at 5pm, on Township’s Facebook Page 

and the website. 

Check out some amazing talent by our own Gloucester Township residents! 

(continued on Page 2)
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GT’s Got Talent
Submission Requirements
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GTPD’s Sock Drive
Help our GTPD help those who are in need 

and Thank You to those who donated!

SEEKING TALENT OF ALL KINDS 
FROM ALL AGES!

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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Vaccine Call Center
NJ opens Covid-19 Vaccine Center 



The Camden County Office of Veterans Affairs and the Corporal Michael J. Crescenz VA Medical 

Center in Philadelphia are teaming up to create a pop-up vaccination site for 588 South Jersey 

veterans on Saturday, Jan. 30. Vaccinations will be provided at the Harry Williams Community 

Center located at the intersection of North Black Horse Pike and Broadway in Runnemede. 

Vaccinations will be available by appointment only between 7:45 AM and 2:15 PM Eligible 

veterans can call (215) 823-4014 to make an appointment until all available slots have 

been filled.

The following conditions must be met to be considered eligible:

•	 Must be a veteran (no spouses or relatives at this time)

•	 Must be already enrolled for VA benefits

•	 Must be at least 75 years of age; or at least 65 years of age with a serious health condition

No one without an appointment will be administered a vaccine. While future pop-up vaccination sites are possible, no appointments are currently being 

scheduled outside of Jan. 30.

Gloucester Township To Host a Virtual Talent Show!

Attention Veterans: COVID-19 Vaccine Pop-Up Clinic this Saturday, January 30th

“One of the most impressive things about the people around us is the talent they have that we might 
know nothing about. This is an amazing opportunity for our residents to shine and showcase their 

amazing gifts that make them truly unique!” said Mayor Mayer. 

Example talents include, but not limited to: singing, dancing, poetry reading, acting, performing of 
magic tricks, cheerleading, gymnastics routine, etc. 

GT’s Got Talent is open for all residents of Gloucester Township.

SUBMISSION REQUIREMENTS:
•	 Keep your video short: 3 minutes max.
•	 All performances and content must be original works or public domain (licensed for public 
use, performance, and distribution.)
•	 Videos can be shared via email (mayor@glotwp.com) or via file transferring websites such as WeTransfer ( https://wetransfer.com up to 
2GB for free). Please ensure that you receive a confirmation email from the Mayor’s Office stating that we have received your file. If you have NOT 
received a confirmation during normal business hours – please contact Mayor’s Office at 856-374-3514 for further instructions.

The Show Premieres on: Saturday, March 13th, 5pm.

Deadline for submission is Monday, March 1st, End-Of-Day

Voting will take place from Monday, March 15th, through Thursday, March 18th.

The survey will be available on the municipal website on the above dates, www.glotwp.com

Winners will be announced via social media and the website on Friday, March 19th, 2021.

Prizes will be distributed to the top 3 acts.

Questions?

Please contact the Mayor’s Office at mayor@glotwp.com



Gloucester Township Police Employee Spotlight: 

Chief of Police’s Administrative Assistant Dawn D’Antonio 
Dawn started part-time in April 1992 with Gloucester Township’s Construction Department 

while attending high school on the co-op program for two years. She attended college, then 

began a full-time position in Gloucester Township Police Records in December 1996. In April 

2004, Dawn became the payroll/ purchasing clerk in Police Records. In July 2006, she became 

the Chief of Police’s Administrative Assistant working for Chief Edward Smith, Chief Harry 

Earle, and currently for Chief David Harkins.

Dawn has been a resident of Gloucester Township since 1980, where she attended Gloucester 

Township Public Schools and graduated from Highland High School in 1992. She is married 

with three daughters, and loves spending time with family and friends.

NEW JERSEY OPENS COVID-19 
VACCINE CALL CENTER

A vaccine call center to help individuals with the vaccination process opened this 

week. The call center – available at (855) 568-0545 – is open from 8 

a.m. to 8 p.m., seven days a week. Staff is available to answer questions on the 

registration and scheduling process and can provide information on where to get 

the vaccine.

Call center staff can preregister individuals for the vaccine 
and will be able to assist in scheduling appointments for 
eligible individuals.

Please share this information with your family and friends.

For more information please visit: 

https://www.state.nj.us/health/

Grab your camera and head outside!
The Gloucester Township Green Team presents their Fall & 
Winter Photo Contest. All photos must be 8x10 and are due

to the Mayor’s Office by February 16, 2021.

https://www.state.nj.us/health/cd/documents/topics/NCOV/VaxMatters.pdf?fbclid=IwAR1ydr7WSBjjOHyp3zIX5n4l1gy2FKJf1xBcajmZCkZqypq6UeExDCKpVzs


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely, 

Help our GTPD help those who are in need, and THANK YOU to those who 

have donated a LARGE quantity so far! 

GTPD is collecting NEW, unused socks at the GTPD Watch Desk located at 

the front bottom floor of 1261 Chews Landing Road, Gloucester Township, NJ 

08021 until February 19th! 

Those new socks will be distributed to those in need this winter through one of 

GTPD’s local homeless outreach programs. The first batch of sock distribution 

began on January 19th by One Love South Jersey. They delivered the socks 

to OperationKindness, Joseph’s House of Camden, Anna Sample House, and 

Weekend Foundation!  

Great work, and thank you!

Gloucester Township Police Annual Sock Drive 
Continues Until February 19th!TOMORROW, January 29th:

Camden County has partnered with Touch New Jersey and the Food Bank of 

South Jersey to bring FREE FOOD DISTRIBUTION to those in need 

throughout Camden County in January at the Charles J. DePalma Complex, 

2311 Egg Harbor Road in Lindenwold. This is a drive-up only event on Friday, 

January 29th, from 10 AM – 12 PM. Must wear a mask and practice social dis-

tancing.


